
 
 

 

1 St James's Market 
London 
SW1Y 4AH 

Tel:  020 7851 5000 
 

 

  

National Infrastructure Planning  

The Planning Inspectorate 

Temple Quay House 

2 The Square, Temple Quay,  

Bristol, BS1 6PN 

Louise Rich  

 Senior Development Manager 

 

E-mail:  

 

 

Your Ref.: EN010087 

Our Ref.: LR/Boreas/NMC1 

 

 1 June 2022 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 

The Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind Farm Oder 2021 

Application for a Non-material Change (removal of maximum export capacity and reduction in turbine 

numbers) 

 

We have received Vattenfall’s letter dated 25 April 2022 in relation to the above.   

 

The Crown Estate has no objection to this application.  

 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Louise Rich 

Senior Development Manager 




